
 
 

 

ILLINOIS OPEN MEETINGS ACT - PUBLIC NOTICE 

RESCHEDULING OF MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF 

THE STATE HOUSING TASK FORCE 
 

 

The scheduled yearly meeting of the State Housing Task Force (HTF) to be held on Wednesday, 

July 24, 2024, at 1:00 pm, with virtual attendance via Microsoft Teams and in person attendance in 

the Log Cabin Meeting Room in IHDA’s office space at 111 E. Wacker Dr, Suite 1000, Chicago, 

IL 60601 has been rescheduled. 

 

This rescheduled meeting will now be held on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, at 1:00 pm, with 

virtual attendance via Microsoft Teams and in person attendance in the Log Cabin Meeting Room in 

IHDA’s office space at 111 E. Wacker Dr, Suite 1000, Chicago, IL 60601. 

 

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE HTF CAN BE FOUND AT: 

https://govappointments.illinois.gov/boardsandcommissions/details/?id=cb14cb5e-2007-ee11-8f6d-

001dd8068008  
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